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From: Raymond Aispuro <raymond.aispuro@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 5:14 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Leverage Limitation

I understand that limitation such as lower leverage is for the protection of U.S. Traders, however i feel that the current
conditions is more than fair for retail forex traders and brokers. After all, raising the need for more capital to trade will only
make it difficult for thousands of traders to trade. Please just leave the leverage conditions the way they are.



